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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

Date: 26-Sep-1989 09:48am 
From: EARL E·SEPPALA 

SEPPALA 
Dept: ENGG 
Tel No: 695-0477 

TO: Arnold ~Eisenberg EISENBER 

CC: RICHARD H COLLINS 
CC: DANIEL S BARGAR 

Subject: Remington Arms N1 BAR Program 

( RCOLLINS AT ESVAX AT KRGATE ) 
( BARGAR ) 

Considering the SCSR program timing, my ~esponsibilities and the fact 
that I am new to the program, I feel that I will have no time 
to devote to the New Bolt Action Rifle program until at least the 
first part of November 1989. After that, I might be able to spend 15% 
of my time on N'BAR. The question is: Would that be acceptable to EDL 
management, Bill Coleman and Terry Douglas? I have not informed them 
of this yet, nor have I wr .it ten a new Request for Funds, because I 
thought you and Dick Collins were going to meet with Bill Coleman. 
Should I tell them and write a Request For Funds if they ask for one? 

CON Fl DENTIAL-SU BJ ECT TO PROTECTIVE ORDER 
KINZER V. REMINGTON 

R2518959 


